
  
 
 

February 5, 2023  
Announcements 

 

 If you wish to receive a copy of your Giving Statement for 2022, please contact the 
office by phone or Kim/ Ingrid by email. Please let us know if you wish to pick your 
copy up, have it email to you or sent by mail. 
 

 This weekend, February 4th & 5th is the Kick-off Weekend for the 2023 Catholic 
Appeal of South Carolina.   All registered parishioner households will receive the 
Diocesan mailings which will include the Bishop’s Letter, Brochure and 
personalized pledge cards. 
   

 There is still an opportunity to contribute to Summerville Catholic School’s  annual 
envelope fundraiser.  Please consider taking one of the brightly colored envelopes 
in the back of the church and donating what you can to help the school in the mission 
of educating our youth to become better Catholics for the future! 
 

 If you are not a member of the St. Philip Benizi Ladies Guild and would be willing to 
be called upon to prepare a side dish for funeral luncheons, please provide your 
name and contact information on the sign-up sheet in the back of the church.   
 

 We are collecting palms from last year to burn for Ash Wednesday.  Please drop 
palms in the designated basket at the back of the church by Sunday, February 19th. 
 

 There will be no daily mass Tuesday, February 7th and Wednesday, February 8th at 
St. Philip Benizi.  Father is attending a convocation. 
 

 In honor of St. Blaise, Father will bless throats after mass today.  If you wish to have 
your throat blesses, please come forward in single file. 
 
  

Please check the bulletin or our website for more information. 

St. Philip Benizi 


